
 

 

  

 

ORMISTON MEADOWS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

10TH SEPTEMBER 2021 

Message from Mrs Moore 

It was lovely to welcome everyone back for the start of the new school year and to welcome our new 

Reception class – who have quickly settled into life at Ormiston Meadows.  

This term has also seen a new addition to our school – with the opening of the Stars and Sparkles Day 

Nursery. The nursery is an independent company, offering high quality childcare provision. For further 

information please contact the nursery on 01733 309887 or visit their website www.starsandsparkles.uk 

Whilst the guidance on social distancing has been relaxed, and life slowly starts to return to normal, we 

would ask that everyone remains vigilant for any symptoms and maintains good hygiene routines. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Autumn Term 

School Open Monday 6th September 2021 

Half term Monday 25th  to Friday 29th October 2021 

Day in lieu of additional Bank Holiday Monday 6th  December 

Last day of term Friday 17th December 2021 

Spring Term 

School Open Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Half term Monday 14th to Friday 18th February 2022 

Last day of term Friday 1st April 2022 

Summer Term 

School Open Wednesday 20th April 2022 

May Day Monday 2nd May 

Half term Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June 2022 

Additional INSET Day – school closed to pupils Monday 27th June 2022 

Last day of term Friday 22nd July 2022 
 

Professional Development Days 

 
School will be closed to pupils on the following days to allow for staff training. 
 
PD1 – Thursday 2nd September 2021 
PD2 – Friday 3rd September 2021 
PD3 – Tuesday 4th January 2022 
PD4 – Tuesday 19th April 2022 
PD5 – Twilight sessions 
PD6 – Monday 27th June 2022 
 

https://fis.peterborough.gov.uk/kb5/peterborough/directory/www.starsandsparkles.uk


 

 

Starting school in September 2022 

The application window opens on 10th September 2021 and closes on 15th January 2022 for all children 

who are due to start school in September 2022. 

We would like to invite you to join one of our school tours with Mrs Moore and Mrs James taking place 

on : 

Tuesday 28th September at 10am 
Monday 4th October at 1:30pm 
 
Please contact the school office on 01733 231008 to book your place. 
 

Lost property 

We are already starting to accumulate 

items in our lost property box. 

Please remember to label all items of 

clothing and lunchboxes / drink bottles. 

We are then able to reunite items with 

their owners! 

 

Site safety 

To ensure everyone is safe whilst moving 

around the school site at the start and end 

of the day all pupils, and visitors, should 

dismount from their cycles and scooters at 

the school gate. 

A cycle shelter is available, adjacent to the 

Year 6 classroom. Please note that all 

items are left at your own risk.  

 

Choir 

JMP Music have a new class starting this month for pupils 

in Years 1 to 6. 

For further information, please contact: 

Debbie Paul on 01733 732242 or 07496967307 

Completed application forms should be returned to: 

jmpmusic_tuition@hotmail.com 
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